Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

067 Micholitz to Sander





Singapore, 4/9/1888

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

Mr. Ericsson arrived here this morning. Behn Meyer seized his plants. We have protested against this. I think I shall send my Phal[aenopsis] by Blue Funnel and hope you have sent someone to Port Said to receive them there. I am tired of this and almost mad. I wish I had never seen Singapore.

Yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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